Dear Friends and Supporters,

Exciting announcement! With great pride, we announce an exciting change in venues for the highly
anticipated Tri-State Italian American Congress 2023 Golf Outing for a Great Cause. With great
enthusiasm, we announce that the North Hills Country Club and the Garden City Country Club will now
play host to this extraordinary event.

The Tri-State Italian-American Congress cordially invites you to another exceptional day of golf at our
2023 Golf Outing. This event has become much more than a golf tournament over the years and is one of
the premiere golf events of the year, both on and off the links!

The event will be held on Monday, August 21, 2023. The clubs are near each other, 4 %2 miles apart
and they both are prestigious establishments. This event not only benefits our Tri-State scholarship fund
that aids needy Italian-American students in furthering their education, but also offers exposure for the
organization and an opportunity to make new friends. With a total of 36 holes, we have the ability to book
additional golfers and tee signs, as well as maximize our fundraising efforts. There continue to be students
in a financial position where they need help more than ever. Your support and participation will make a
difference that is greatly needed.

Please consider playing at or perhaps taking sponsorship for this event. The enclosed materials outline all
the opportunities available, from foursomes, to tee signs, to full-fledged sponsorship opportunities. You
can register online or use the enclosed sheet to reserve your foursome or to secure your sponsorship. If
you are unable to join us, we would appreciate it if you could sponsor the event, donate prizes, or contact
someone to donate prizes for the raffle such as gift certificates to restaurants, golf foursomes, tickets to
sporting events, and consumer electronics are ideal items.

Please take a moment to review the enclosed materials with information on the opportunities.
Online registration is preferred to ensure a seamless registration process.
For more information including online registration please visit the Tri-State website at

TRISIAC.org
On our website, we can receive payments which include credit cards and debit cards.

On behalf of everyone at Tri-State and our entire golf committee, we thank you for supporting this event.
If you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact us.

With your support, this year will be the best year to date, enabling us to assist more kids with
scholarships.

Tri-State Italian-American Congress 2023 Golf Outing Committee


http://www.trisiac.org/

